

April 10, 2025

The Honorable Marvin Blyden Legislature of the Virgin Islands Capitol Building P O Box 1690 St. Thomas, Virgin Islands 00804

RE: Committee on Housing, Transportation, and Telecommunications Meeting

Dear Senator Blyden:

I am writing to inform you that I will be unable to appear before the Committee on Housing, Transportation & Telecommunications on April 23, 2025, to discuss the status and future of telecommunications in the territory.

Thank you for your understanding, and I look forward to future opportunities for direct engagement. If you have further questions or concerns, please contact me directly at derek.gabriel@dpw.vi.gov.

Respectfully,

Commissioner